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      Personal Trainer
         of the Month
We have started a "Personal Trainer of the Month" category to our newsletter. This month's personal trainer of the month is Domingo Rodriguez. He has done an excellent job and has shown how much Westcoast Fitness cares about its members. Congratulations Domingo!

    Did You Know?

Westcoast Fitness is now just a health club for people to work out at. At both locations, we have plenty of nutrients, energy drinks, protein, etc. to help with all your nutritional needs. Also, we have day care to take care of your young ones while you were work out, so no worries about the little one, just call to find out hours. Also, Westcoast Fitness has 32 bulb tanning beds at all of its locations so call today to set up a tanning appointment! 
	New Classes to be Offered!

The two Westcoast Fitness health club locations will be offering a variety of new aerobic and training classes. There classes include biking, yoga and hot yoga, aerobics, kick boxing, MMA, boxing, and much more! These classes are going to be starting in the month of May. We have decided to add these classes to the existing health classes because it encompasses a much larger group of people and we figured that everyone would have some interested in one of these classes.

These classes are going to be the same price; however some classes may require additional fees because there is certain equipment you must have to do some of the classes. Ask any Westcoast Fitness employee or personal trainer or just feel free to call in during our normal business hours and we will be happy to answer any questions and help you enroll in the class that best suits your needs.

Updates on the Closing of the Kennydale Location

As of many of you have heard by now, our Westcoast Fitness Kennydale location has closed down. We have decided to do this because of the tough economical reasons. Some of you have asked if the location will re-open anytime soon and the answer to that question is no. We would like to thank all of our loyal health club members that we have had throughout the year serving this community and its surrounding public. However, if you are near the Port Orchard/Bremerton area, you can continue to pay for our membership and use those two facilities if it better suits your needs. If not, we are more than happy to help close down your membership account. Once again, Westcoast Fitness thanks you again for the many years of great service at our Kennydale location. 

Westcoast Fitness Facility/Services

· 32 bulb tanning beds

· Day Care

· Personal Training

· State-of-the-Art Cardio equipment

· Free Weights

· Multiple Lines of Strength Building Equipment

· Clean, Friendly, Family Oriented Atmosphere

Contact Information/Questions?

If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please feel free to call anyone of our Westcoast Fitness locations.



· Bremerton: 360-377-5250

· Port Orchard: 360-874-2818


           


